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Hey there, 

On the corner of Cedar St and Albion, just past the fire hydrant, is a patch of dirt. There used to be a small tree there, 
but it was hit this summer by a teenage driver, so now it's just a patch of dirt.  
 
I was curious if the City of Somerville would allow a Little Free Library to be build on the patch of dirt. There was already 
a root structure there, so digging for a post shouldn't be an issue, and unlike roots the post will never significantly grow 
and become a risk to the water mains. There are a number of Little Free Libraries around Somerville already, and they 
seem to be a nice little positive part of the community experience. I live at  and would happily oversee 
installation of it if I just have permission to put it there.  

Thanks for you time, 

 

 - Dan Seaman 




